
Hi Craig, 
 
The MCUE Committee are requesting Council, in its role of Trustee of the Mangoplah Sporting 
Ground / Crown Land, absorb the cost of the yearly licence fees (see invoice No. 502983) in the 
amount of $655.00, as an acknowledgement of the huge amount of volunteer time and effort that 
the MCUE club does annually to maintain this land (on behalf of the Council who is the Trustee of 
the Land). 
 
We note this is an annual fee and would ask Council consider waiving this fee annually. This has been 
waived for the last 5 years – see Council’s April 2015 resolution – PSRP-14. 
 
If you have any queries, please let us know. 
 
We look forward to your response. 
 
Regards 

 

 

Nicole Lawrence 
Secretary 

MCUE Football & Netball Club Inc. 

 

 
 
nicole@slconstruction.com.au  
Phone: Nicole 0400 693 412  

 
PO Box 7248 

Mt Austin NSW 2650 
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